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GENERAL NEWS: February 8, 1983 

The memory board loading party scheduled for 2/10/83 has been 
cancelled. No new time has been set. The reason for the cancellation 
is a 2 month delay on 6116 RAM parts from Hitachi. All other memory 
parts are here, and assembly should be pretty quick as soon as the 
RAM arrives. The memory board committee will be taking advantage of 
the extra time to test some modifications which will enable solid 6MHz 
operation. We should have a report on the test results by the next 
newsletter. If you have any questions, comments, or offers of help. 
contact Doug Pocius at 1-857-6609. 

I/0 boards are done ••• if you don't have yours ••• call Will 
Beckett at 1-857-6261. 

Front dress panels are in the silkscreen shop. They should 
be done fairly soon. Included with the dress panels will be a 
collection of bezels. filters, and other goodies. 

The CCS disk controller board has been purchased and about 
75% of the parts have arrived so far. Phil Gray is planning a loading 
party in 2-3 weeks. If you would like to be notified of the date 
then get in touch with Phil at 1-857-3086. 

The club has decided on the CAT-100 video board for the main 
group purchase. The CAT will provide both alphanumerics and bit 
mapped graphics. Since there may be: some people who woula desire 
a simpler board, Dave Vanderwater is surveying the market for good, 
non-graphics, video boards. Dave would appreciate input from people 
people who have had any experience with particular boards. The board 
that is currently being evaluated is an intellegent, I/O mapped, 24x80 
system by WAMECO. 

The 8th West Coast Computer Faire <sic> is coming! It will be 
held from March 18-20, 1983 at the San Francisco Civic Center. The 
admission price is $15. However, if we purchase at least ten tickets 
by March 1, then the cost will be $11. It should be a big show, 
(about 370 exhibitors) with a lot of interesting new product 
introductions. If you are interested in attending, send your check 
for $11 to Doug Pung, Building 90 by March 1. 

FOR SALE OR TRADE: 

The newsletter will be carrying notices in this space for 
any items that club members would like to buy, sell or barter. To 
place an ad. send a note to to Rick Walker, building 3U-32. 

HP MICROCOMPUTER INTEREST GROUP OFFICER~: 

Moderator 
Treasurer 
Hardware Committee Chairman 
Software Committee Chairman 
Newsletter Editor 

Rick Pinger 30 969-0880 
Doug Pung 90 1-263-2655 
Steve Hessel 3U x5514 
Bob Wells (408) 255-5027 
Rick Walker 3U x3754 


